
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

October 29, 1991 

Harry M. Davidson 
Chief, Special Projects 

REGION 6 

1445 ROSS AVENUE SUITE 1200 

DALLAS TEXAS 75202-2733 

Environmental Management Division 
Headquarters 1606th Air Base Wing (MAC) 
Kirtland Air Force Base, New Mexico 87117-5000 

Dear Mr. Davidson: 

: 1 ENTERED 

This is in response to your June 4, 1991, letter requesting the 

Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) to determine whether a site 

located at Building 20212, was a Solid Waste Management Unit 

(SWMU). 

EPA has determined that this site is a SWMU and that Kirtland 

will need to do a Class I permit modification, according to 40 

CFR 270.42 requirements. This SWMU can be included either in 

Appendix II or III of the permit. 

If you have any further questions concerning this issue, please 

contact Rich Mayer of my staff at (214) 655-6775. 

-S?J::JmhS·,J 
-f"o.,--- William G. G~gher, 

ALONM Permits Section 
Chief 

cc: Benito Garcia, NMED 
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